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WARM WELCOME IN GOOSTREY 

The Parish Council has joined forces with St Luke’s and Goostrey Methodist churches to launch Warm 
Welcome in Goostrey.  Starting on 4th November, the Lounge at the Village Hall will be open from 1pm – 5pm 
on most Mondays and Fridays (dates will be published on our noticeboards, website and in newsletters) for 
those who would like to come along to read, have a chat with our volunteers or friends and enjoy a warm 
drink and biscuits.  Activities such as cards, dominoes and colouring for younger children will be available and 
we will seek to improve what is offered as we progress.  Everyone is welcome, young or old, although children 
must be accompanied at all times by a parent or guardian.  Further information will be available so please do 
watch this space and if you know someone who may benefit from these sessions then please let them know. 

SENIOR’S CHRISTMAS LUNCH – 4TH DECEMBER 2022 

Tickets for the Senior’s Christmas Lunch will be on sale from the Parish Council Office at the Village Hall from 
Wednesday 2nd November.  Tickets cost £8.50 per person and include a 3 course Christmas Lunch with tea, 
coffee and water plus some festive musical entertainment.  The Senior’s Christmas Lunch is for Goostrey 
residents aged 65 years of age or older and those attending may bring their own drinks.  Places are limited so 
book early to avoid disappointment by contacting the Clerk on the phone number or email address below. 

SPEEDWATCH 

As the dark evenings and poor weather of autumn and winter have arrived speeding motorists pose an even 
greater risk to pedestrians.  Speedwatch has been proven to be an effective deterrent to those who speed 
through the village and it is more important than ever to be able to restart these sessions.  We have one 
volunteer but we need two more to create a Speedwatch Team.  Could you spare an hour during the day one 
or two times a month?  Contact the Clerk if you would like to help. 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS  

• Amenities Committee – 2nd November 2022 at 7.30pm 

• Finance Committee Budget Meeting – 8th November 2022 at 7.30pm 

• Parish Council Meeting – 22nd November 2022 at 7.30pm 

Members of the public are welcome to attend our meetings which are held in the Village Hall.  Time is set 
aside at our monthly Parish Council meetings for you to have your say and ask questions. 

All meeting notices will be displayed on the notice boards at the Village Hall and on the corner of Bank View 
and Main Road and on the website at https://goostreyparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 
PCSO SURGERIES 
PSCO Chadwick will be holding beat surgeries in the Village Hall from 10.30 to 11.30 am on the following 
Saturdays:  

• 5th November - Committee Room 

• 26th November – Committee Room 

Please come along to see PCSO Chadwick if you have any concerns you would like to discuss. Everyone 
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welcome!  
  
PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS AND CONTACT DETAILS - The Parish Office is open from 1pm-4pm on a 
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday.  Phone 01477 535825 (answerphone out of office hours) or, in an 
emergency call the Clerk on 07726 460477.  Email the Clerk at clerk@goostreyparishcouncil.gov.uk. 

VILLAGE HALL CONTACT DETAILS - villagehall.goostreypc@gmail.com or 07425 511680. 
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